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Thank you for your interest in the Meredith High School Writing Workshop! This letter will provide you 

with logistical information about the camp and instructions for registration.   

The Meredith College High School Writing Workshop is a summer creative writing program for high 

school-aged students of all gender identities. This program offers aspiring writers a chance to work with 

Meredith College creative writing faculty, all of whom are published writers, in a small-group workshop 

setting. Instruction will focus on several genres, including fiction, personal essay, and poetry, and will 

include both peer workshop and one-on-one feedback from instructors.   

This year’s workshop will take place July 8-12, with workshops from 1 PM – 4 PM Monday-Thursday, and 

a special participant open mic and reception on Friday afternoon.   

Workshop enrollment is $225, which includes daily snacks, a camp t-shirt, and writing materials. 

Because we want this to be an intensive, focused experience for our participants, space is limited to 12 

students. Enrollment is first come, first served.   

To register, please visit our REGISTRATION LINK and then send payment for the registration fee within 

14 days of registration.   

We hope the workshop will be fun, fulfilling, and productive. If you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact Ashley Hogan at hogana@meredith.edu.   

Hope to see you on July 8!   

Sincerely,  

 

Ashley Hogan  
Assistant Professor of English 
Director of Creative Writing  
Meredith College  
hogana@meredith.edu 
  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeV7o7qFia7wxptP5sC9xOFnBFRf_ACCLQO0enKHnxEHDjsdQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

